From: Jackie Ledrew <

**Date:** January 26, 2023 at 4:22:48 PM EST **To:** Clerk < Clerk@middlesexcentre.ca>

**Subject: Re-Zoning Dausett Dr.** 

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

I am not in agreement with the re-zoning proposal as I have many concerns with changing from commercial to (as you refer to as medium density) residential. Many issues that were presented the last time a residential proposal have not been addressed including no visitor parking, driveway intersecting with ( Dausett Dr), lack of transparency with type of building structures placement, etc.

Jackie LeDrew